
From:   Naoto Nishimura   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   September 28, 2008

Subject:   FCC File# 0105-EX-ML-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Leann Nguyen

Thank you for your comment for our application.
We will submit the justification for operation US nationwide.

Thank you for your attention.

Best regards,

Naoto (Frank) NISHIMURA


